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I strongly oppose this measure.  It clearly is trying to make it harder for people to 

vote.  There has been no evidence of voter fraud. With mail in voting Oregonians can 

better educate themselves on the issues and make informed choices.  In person 

voting makes it difficult for elderly and handicapped voters to get to the polls.  Many 

people live far from polling places and others cannot vote because of work schedules 

or transportation issues.  I believe this measure is an attempt to intimidate voters. 

Please reject this measure.  Save Vote-by-Mail. 


